
 
April 2023 
BART to begin canopy construction at two new locations on Market Street 
 
Community Stakeholders: 
 
In the coming weeks BART will begin construction of two new canopy locations along Market Street.   
 
●  Corner of Market & Montgomery on the north side – begins week of April 17, 2023  (Montgomery 
Station) 
●  Mid-800 block of Market on the south side near Walgreens and Levi Store – begins week of April 24, 
2023   (Powell Station) 
 
Prior to the start of canopy construction on the street level, the contractor will build work enclosures 
around the two BART entrances listed above, closing off all public access from the station and street 
level at these station entrances for approximately 6 months. The work enclosures located on the city 
sidewalk will consist of secured 8 ft. chain link fencing to allow for safety and transparency of the site 
and pedestrians. The contractor will establish a 5ft to 7ft pedestrian pathway between the work 
enclosure and the building frontages along Market Street. The work enclosures at both sites will remain 
in place until canopy construction has been completed.  
 
Construction hours during the weekdays will be from 7am to 7pm. There may be the need for occasional 
weeknight work from 8pm to 5am, but no weekend work is planned at this time. Construction-related 
noise will not exceed contract limits. Use of crane, forklift, compressor, rivet buster and other hand tools 
will be used to complete the work. The canopy contractor will be responsible for daily site maintenance 
and trash and graffiti removal on the work enclosure structure and project-related signage.  
 
Over the next four years BART will construct a total of 19 canopies on Market Street over downtown 
station entrances.  To date, five of those will be officially complete by end of April 2023.  As part of a 
separate project, new escalators will be installed at each of these locations following the canopy 
construction. New canopies will protect new escalator equipment, protect employees who open and 
close the station, and reduce station maintenance costs. The new canopies will also provide additional 
wayfinding, lighting, real time information and security cameras on Market Street.  
 
We thank you for your patience as we work to complete this important construction project. For more 
information on this project visit: bart.gov/about/planning/sfentrances 
 

If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at (510)465-

2278. 

如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510)465-2278. 

통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 



Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al 

(510)465-2278. 

Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công 

Cộng của BART tại số (510)465-2278. 

Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang BART Transit Information 

Center na (510)465-2278. 

 

 

 
 
 


